
 

I OPPOSE  [HB 2535]...  

There was "No" budget allocation stated for the doula program, therefore I Oppose [HB 2535]. 

The Text of [HB 2535] states, "... The Department of Corrections shall establish a doula program for pregnant and 

postpartum adults in custody at the Coffee Creek Correctional Facility...The department must create and fill a pregnancy 

coordinator position at the Coffee Creek Correctional Facility..." What is the total cost? 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
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